
 
   

  
 

  

 
  

 
   

NETWORK NOTICE

Aetna Better  Health of Kentucky  
9900 Corporate Campus Drive 
Suite 100  
Louisville, KY  40223  

Date: 7/28/2021 

To All Network Providers 

From Provider Experience 

Subject Retraction of Credit balance / Clinical Payment 
Updates 

Last Tuesday, July 20, 2021, we distributed a Network Notice detailing information on a new credit 
balance program and a readmission policy that were scheduled for implementation on August 15, 
2021. After further review, we are retracting both notices and suspending the implementation of 
those programs/policies at this time. 

Aetna-735

Questions?
Simply contact your Network Relations Manager. Our most current listing is attached, the listing can 

also be found on our website.
 

The recipient of this fax may make a  request to opt-out of receiving telemarketing fax transmissions from  Aetna.   There are numerous ways you may  
opt-out: The recipient may fax the opt-out request to 1-888-263-9488  , at any time, 24 hours a day/7 days a week.   The recipient may also send an  
opt-out request via  email to  do_not_call@aetna.com.  An opt out request is only  valid if  it (1) identifies the number to which the request  relates, and (2)  
if the person/entity making the request does not, subsequent to the request, provide  express invitation or permission to Aetna to send facsimile  
advertisements to such person/entity at that particular number.   Aetna is required by law to honor an opt-out request within thirty days of receipt.   An  
opt out request  will not opt you out of purely informational, non-advertisements, such as  prior authorization requests and notices.  
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